
 

 

 
 
8 May 2017  
  
 
Houlin Zhao 
Secretary-General,  
International Telecommunication Union 
Geneva 
 
Dear Houlin, 
 
I write to sincerely thank you for hosting us on Friday May 5 in your offices.  Your warm 
hospitality, the great lunch arrangements, and the opportunity for ICANN’s Board to learn more 
about the ITU sectors were all greatly appreciated.  
 
We all came away from the meeting with a much better understanding of the work of the ITU 
sectors, how the missions of ICANN and the ITU complement each other, and most importantly, 
those areas where we already collaborate and will continue to do so in the future.  I look forward 
to our continued dialogue. 
 
As you know at our ICANN 60 meeting in Abu Dhabi later in the year there will be a tribute to 
Steve Crocker for his contribution to ICANN.  I very much hope that I can welcome you to that 
event. 
 
  
 Sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO, ICANN 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


